H.J. and P.F. Cox 45 Fairbairns Road Gloucester 2422 30th January 2013-

The Director General
The Department Planning and Infrastructure
23-33 Bridge Street
Sydney 2000

Dear Sir,

It is with much concern that I write this letter regarding the proposed Coal operations in the Gloucester Avon River Basin.

We built our house on Fairbairns Road in 2000 to achieve a quite and clean atmosphere for our ageing life.

My wife has suffered from Asthma most of her life and with the proposed mine located two and half kilometres away I can see adverse conditions and suffering ahead.

I urge the directors and Principals to consider the problems we will receive if the proposed mine goes ahead.

Regards,

H.J. & P.F.Cox

Hamor.